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CASE 22-G-0610 - In the Matter of a Review of the Long-Term Gas 

System Plan of National Fuel Gas Distribution 
Corporation. 

 
 

NOTICE EXTENDING REPLY COMMENT PERIOD 
 

(Issued March 24, 2023) 
 
 

By letter filed on March 22, 2023, National Fuel Gas 

Distribution Corporation (National Fuel) requests an extension 

of the reply comment period that was established in the Notice 

of Technical Conference Regarding Long-Term Plan Review and 

Requesting Comments issued on December 22, 2022, in this 

proceeding (December 22 Notice).   

National Fuel states that due to the comprehensive 

nature of the stakeholder comments, it needs additional time to 

complete a thorough review of the comments, request 

clarification from stakeholders, and prepare a detailed response 

to the comments that were submitted regarding its Initial Long-

Term Plan.  National Fuel advises that an extension will not 

affect the filing deadline associated with National Fuel’s 

Revised Long-Term Plan.  

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the date for submitting reply 

comments in response to the December 22 Notice is hereby 

extended to April 18, 2023.  This extension of the reply comment 

due date is available to all stakeholders and interested 

entities.  Please refer to the December 22 Notice for pertinent 

filing and contact information.  

 
 
 

(SIGNED)     MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS 
      Secretary 


